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 Regular Called Board Meeting 
Consent Agenda Item #3

     
1.  How long has Wells Fargo Bank been South San ISD's Depository?  

     
The District has had a depository contract with Wells Fargo since September 1, 2011.  
Prior to 2011, the District had a contract with JP Morgan Chase. 

2. During the tenure of Wells Fargo Bank, have they made any 
contributions/donations to any of our schools, South San Foundation, 
Athletic Scoreboards, provided internships/work-study opportunities for our 
high school students, etc.?  If so, please identify.

The District’s bank representative does not have this information readily 
available; however, they are reaching out to various departments to see what 
information they have on file.


